

## We are recruiting Trustees!!

## **Become a Trustee for The Playden**

This is an opportunity to.....

- Use your skills and experience effectively
- Improve your personal networks
- · Develop new skills
- Improve your career prospects
- Get involved in the local community
- · Make a difference within the area of providing quality childcare

The Playden is a small friendly voluntary organisation that runs before and after school club as well as providing holiday childcare.

To help us grow we need experienced members of the public to join our committee. We are particularly keen to recruit members of the local community in York who may have particular skills and experience that could benefit the club's development, such as fundraising, marketing and PR etc.

Committee meetings are held once a term at the setting. To find out more about The Playden and joining the committee, please contact Sudeshna Chattopadhyay, Clerk to the Trustees, by leaving a message on 01904 409763 or emailing <a href="mailto:clerktrus-tees@yorkchildcare.co.uk">clerktrus-tees@yorkchildcare.co.uk</a> and by looking on our website <a href="www.yorkchildcare.co.uk">www.yorkchildcare.co.uk</a>

Registered Charity No 1104781 Company No 05081540